
To whom it may concern: 
 
As one of the owners of a small, boutique distillery, any help that can be given to my company and 
others is critical to our survival during these difficult times.  We need bars and restaurants to be able to 
offer as many options to customers in order to continue to sell our spirits.  Your help in approving HB 
669 is greatly appreciated and vitally important. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Toby Harris 
GM & Partner 
451 Spirits LLC 
614.648.6080 
www.451spirits.com 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.451spirits.com&d=DwQFAg&c=kRQx1TXm_68pneFHvOZEGQ&r=2bjaMrpsbAWGT5KtLcLI4kVp2-ikSbCQvFDjVeR9AQQ&m=5NONxbysX4YE1MRHtINnNA5pWnQEmRE2OofjLEBe9KU&s=EgOrpSoEXKm1sacVf1BJFdrn23MyoAeOW9mUNC1qHss&e=

